
 
 
 

 

 
             
 

     September flew by and everyone 

seems adjusted to school. Good job! 

October is Fire Prevention month. Both 

classes will have the fire trucks from 

Independence Township come visit. It is a 

special treat and we thank them for 

coming. We will also have our first fire 

drills. Calendars are in mailboxes!!! 

    There will be no classes on 

October 13th but there will be childcare. 

Please sign your child up if he or she will 

be in school that day. 

    October would not be complete 

without Halloween parties and a parade!!! 

This year we will be going to Warren 

Haven Nursing Home again - a treat for 

both the residents and our children. The 

parade is open to both classes and all 

siblings and parents are welcome. The 

children should come in costume and carry 

a bag or something to collect the goodies 

from the residents. We will only be able 

to bus our Childcare students.  All other 

students should meet us at Warren Haven 

at 10:00am. (directions will be available) 

There will be no classes that day. 

     We will need a few volunteers for 

our Halloween parties. Also, we ask that 

the parents supply some ‘goodies’ for the 

parties. Please look for the sign up sheets 

on by the front door soon.  We will parade 

around the playground at 11:40 both days. 

(weather permitting.) All are welcome. 

Children should come to school in costume 

on their party days. 

Pre-k and Preschool News 

 Our Pre-k class is getting use to 

rotating and working in between play 

times. They have been very busy and have 

been doing a great job! Curious George 

will start his “Home Visits “during Letter 

C week.  

  

 

 

 

Miss Jenna’s Preschool is doing an 

excellent job with following directions and 

still having lots of fun. Miss Jenna will be 

out from Thursday, October 2nd thru 

Friday October 10th. We are so very 

happy for her and her husband to be, 

Adam!!!!!!! 

 Miss Michelle will be taking over 

the Preschool in Miss Jenna’s absence. 

Also, Miss Cheri will be helping out on 

Thursdays and Fridays. 

 

Before and After School 
 Our Before and After children 

are working hard at homework and still 

getting some time to get outside and play. 

Don’t forget to talk to Mrs. Strathern if 

you have any questions about our 

homework procedures. 

 

REMINDERS. 

 Check mailboxes each day and the 

daily board. 

 No toys should be brought to 

school!!!! 

 Children who take naps each 

afternoon MUST bring their sheets 

&  blankets home each Friday and 

back each Monday!!! 

 If your child has been to the doctor 

and has had additional 

immunizations, please give Mrs. 

Hourihan a copy.Every child 

under the age of 5 MUST have a 

flu shot…ASAP. 

 PLEASE do not leave your baby 

or younger child in the car alone. 

..just call ahead a teacher will 

bring your child out to you 

   * Please be sure to secure (slam) 

the front door and make sure it is closed 

completely!!! 
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